
 
School Council Meeting 

24th January at 2.30pm 

 

Present 

YR: Neve and Jack 

Y1: Ivy and Ollie 

Y2: Toby and Poppy 

Y3: Grace and Tom 

Y4: Bella and Liam 

 

Agenda 

● Actions from last meeting; 

● Pupil Voice Survey Feedback; 

● AOB. 

  

Comments and Actions 

● All of the classes have now filled in the pupil voice survey - Mrs Hart shared the 

results with School Council: 

○ The majority of responses were positive! Children love coming to our school, 

enjoy the work and feel safe here. Hooray! 

○ Around half of children hadn’t accessed an after-school club. School Council 

felt that there was a good range of clubs on offer and that there is something 

for everyone. Bella asked if dance could be for the older children and we 

agreed to make Cheerdance available to Y3/4 for Summer Term after a few 

enquiries. Bella also suggested including quotes and photos from children 

taking part in clubs on the school website. Great idea! 

○ Year 4 would like more trips. This has been stopped by Covid but Mrs Hart is 

trying to organise as many visitors into school as possible in the meantime 

including Paralympian Stephen Miller. 

○ Two children said they didn’t know who to talk to if they were worried. School 

Council talked about introducing buddies - Mrs Hart to ask Miss Storey about 

this. 

● Mrs Hart then mentioned the introduction of Sports Leaders. Bella and Liam to ask 

Year 4 who would like to be trained and run playground activities with the younger 

children. This will then run alongside the buddy system and give more peer support 

to those who need it as well as encouraging children to be active and play alongside 

each other. 

  

  

The next meeting will be held on Monday 7th February at 2pm 


